
What's on ?

We hope everyone had a lovely long weekend and enjoyed the beautiful
weather! We're very pleased to announce that the dental van will be at our
school for the next four weeks to provide check-ups for a number of
students.
 
Upcoming Events

Dental Van Visits: Starting this week, the dental van will be on-site for
the next four weeks to ensure the oral health of our students.
Sports Equipment Installation: Thanks to the support of Hodz
Drainage, we now have brand new rugby/football goals ready for use
on the field.
Community Support: We appreciate the generosity of NZ Machine Hire
for their donation of track mats, enhancing the safety of our school's
equipment.

Health Reminder
As we head into the new week, let's all take extra care with the bugs going
around. Remember to practice good hygiene habits to stay healthy and
keep our school community thriving.
Wishing everyone a wonderful week ahead filled with learning, growth, and
community spirit!
Warm regards, 

Murray Barclay
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June
 

Tue 4th - Thur 27   
Dental Van Visit
Wed 12th Showquest
Fri 28th Matariki -
School closed

July
Fri 5th last day of     
Term 2 
Fri 5th Red Nose Day
Mon 22nd  First Day of
Term 3

August
Thursday 1st Parent
Conferences 12.50 pm
to 7.30 pm.  Early pick-
up at 12 pm.




